
The 2020s and Beyond________________ 
 
The Root Beer social is an event begun in the 80s that normally occurred on the 
Tuesday before Thanksgiving. It was initiated as a “homecoming” event for former FFA 
members. In more recent years, it has morphed into Mushball/Fireside and now exists 
as Fireside/Kickball. It is still held in the fall. 
  
Mini Camp saw a COVID hiatus in 2021 but returned strong in 2022. 
  
The annual FFA Banquet continued even through Covid. It was “virtual” for a time but is 
back to being an in-person event. 
 
The agricultural education program at PHS and the FFA is as strong as ever. This year, 
another former PHS ag student, Kevin Norris, joined the ranks of the ag department 
teaching staff. The future is bright! 
 


